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Legislative 

 The Governor proposes a 2 percent across-the-board reduction of $953,118 
for the Legislative Department in a Legislative Department Reversion Clearing 
Account.  The budget document indicates that law enforcement officers (Capitol 
Police) were not included in the base used to calculate the 2 percent reductions. 

 

 


